
 

BCC Merges with Heath & Lineback 

October 22, 2021 

 
We’re excited to announce a strategic merger that will expand our services in the Southeast United 
States. 
 
BCC has acquired Heath and Lineback Engineers based in Atlanta, Georgia. 
 
“H&L is the premier mid-size transportation engineering firm in the Georgia market, with offices in 
Marietta and Carrollton, as well as Easley, South Carolina.” 
– John Heath, President, Heath & Lineback 
 
The combined entity will have 13 locations, with 385 employees, of which 142 are professional 
engineers, and will continue offering cutting-edge Engineering services to our community. 
 
Together with BCC’s strong presence in Florida, Texas, and Puerto Rico, we are taking a significant 
step towards our goal of becoming the preeminent transportation engineering firm in the Southeast 
United States. 
 
Culturally, we share strong values and are focused on providing the best opportunities for our 
employees and continued engineering excellence to our customers.” 
– Jose Muñoz, President, BCC Engineering 

 

Link to original press release: 

https://bcceng.com/bcc-engineering-merges-with-heath-lineback/  
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